Principals, Staff and Parents
are warmly invited to attend

a one hour presentation by Richard Rymarz on his research
of Parental Choice in Catholic Schooling.

Richard has conducted extensive research into this subject

area, interviewing a large number of representatives of those in
Catholic communities.

Where: Tasmanian Catholic Education Office
5 Emmett Place, New Town

When: 8th August 4:00pm - 5:00pm

RSVP: Jane Moore Email: jane.moore @catholic.tas.edu.au
Ph: 03 62108899
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